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Sunday 23rd + TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 p98f 
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ORDINARY TIME 
Missa pro populo 
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24 June 

 
THE NATIVITY OF SAINT 

JOHN THE BAPTIST 
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25 June 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time  
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November Dead List 
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OUR LADY OF UNFAILING 
HELP, PRINCIPAL PATRON 

OF THE DIOCESE 
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Martyr 
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29 June 

10.00am Saturday Mass of Our Lady 
November Dead List 

2023/24 

Sunday 
30 June 

9.30 am 
SAINTS PETER AND PAUL, 

APOSTLES 
Sr Bernadette Moorhead 

ODC 
 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 

PARISH OFFERING - Average monthly SO £2,065. 
09/06/2024 Week 10 - Total £217.15|Candles £8.35|Coffee £19.50| 
Collection for the Retired Priests of the Diocese £151.60 - Thank you. 
16/06/2024 Week 11 - Total £151.75|Candles £14.90|Coffee £16.25|Carried over £4.05 
Collection for Day for Life £88.60 – Thank You 
BANKED –JUNE 17 – £155.00 | £0.80 carried over. Thank you for your continued support.  
NEXT SUNDAY: Collection for Peter’s Pence 
 

PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd - Sort Code 40-27-15 - Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your support it is very much appreciated. 
 

IT IS WITH SADNESS to inform you of the death of Alan Oswin. Eternal rest grant unto him, 
O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 
 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/
http://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/safeguarding/


 

 

THURSDAY 4 JULY 2024 - YOUR VOTE MATTERS - DON'T LOSE IT SVP and CAFOD working 
together in the run up to the General Election - As Catholics, we know that tackling poverty 
and injustice are among the most important issues politicians should act on. St Vincent de 
Paul Society and CAFOD have produced a guide for Catholics for the General Election, with 
suggested questions to ask candidates.  
Please visit. https://svp.org.uk/encounter   | https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 
 

WANT TO KNOW WHERE YOUR MP CANDIDATES STAND ON ABORTION?  
CONTACT YOUR MP CANDIDATES TODAY Ask your local MP candidates to take the Both 
Lives Pledge. The pledge outlines three policy changes that are designed to increase 
protections for babies in the womb and stop pregnancy discrimination for women. Take 
action: Email your candidates today by visiting righttolife.org.uk/bothlives before the 
General Election on Thursday 4 July. 
 

JUSTICE AND PEACE COMMISSION Catholic Social Teaching and the General Election 
With the recent announcement of the forthcoming election, we've pulled together 
this month's newsletter early than planned. We've brought together articles on key 
election issues to help us all reflect on the impact of how we use our vote next month. 
You can also find updates on priority areas of work to the Commission.  
the link to the Newsletter is  
https://www.leedsjp.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/2024-06-ENews-FINAL.pdf 
 

CENTENARY OF THE DEDICATION OF THE CATHEDRAL JULY 2024 On Thursday 18 July at 
11.30am, together with the Priests, Deacons, Religious and Lay Faithful, Bishop Marcus will 
celebrate a Solemn Pontifical Mass at the Cathedral Church of St Anne, the Mother Church 
of the Diocese of Leeds, to commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the Cathedral’s 
Dedication. 
 

FRIENDS OF THE BRIERY SUMMER FAYRE Sunday 21 July 2-4pm. Please join us for an 
afternoon in our beautiful house & garden, where you will be welcomed with a glass of fizz 
before enjoying our famous homemade scones. Plenty of entertainment— raffle, tombola, 
stalls and games! This event is suitable for everyone and all weathers. Briery Retreat 
Centre, 38 Victoria Avenue, Ilkley LS29 9BW. 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM IN REPARATION AND PRAYER FOR THE SANCTITY OF LIFE 
Saturday 03 August. Led By Bishop David Oakley, 12Noon Mass. Coaches leaving from 
Shipley, Harehills and Crossgates. For booking call Kate on 07505 767415 or visit 
www.prolifepilgrimage.org Follow online at walsingham.org.uk/live-stream/ 
 

INDIVIDUALLY GUIDED RETREAT 8-days (5 – 14 August), 6-days (5-11 August) at The Briery 
Retreat Centre, Ilkley. There are a few places still available on our next IGR, led by Fr Paul 
Fletcher, S.J. and The Briery Team. Please contact the Administrators for more information 
admin@briery.org.uk 01943 607287 
 

THE WISDOM YEARS DAY OF REFLECTION Led by Margaret Silf. Monday 23 September. A 
day of reflection exploring the challenges, blessings and fresh perspectives of our later 

https://svp.org.uk/encounter
https://www.gov.uk/register-to-vote
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=righttolife.org.uk&u=aHR0cDovL3JpZ2h0dG9saWZlLm9yZy51ay90YWtlYWN0aW9u&i=NWNmNjM5Zjk2M2EzYmMxNDI0YzEyMWJl&t=eDIrS05WRElCZXQwWnBuTE0xQWVGbWZobDczZXRMWDhIRlFDVzMwcFNXbz0=&h=fdb17436d2ac4f5abf01fcb19f34248a&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVawkYsFvZb_q7Gs4bdLcLcoJ5jXfoCvcuAH9EmDalhx66ueOsMs0BUHLA7zZFjOtXK6-vVlW_uB8SjL_MInVNhzpKpXYZ05E98z00g4mPWQZ1S-uGr2XEpmg193BpX4NUXRKeCugX6sW0TVSRXXp9qcqHPYDm1ynlWOoRz1nV5xFw


 

 

years guided by scripture, story and our own lived experience. £48pp to include a two-
course home-cooked lunch and all refreshments. The Briery Retreat Centre, Ilkley 
admin@briery.org.uk 01943 607287 to book or for more information. 
 

CONSENT TO THE SAFE USE OF IMAGES - With the help of Maggie, the children and parents 
of Footsteps have unanimously voted to blur the faces of children on all photographs, to 
ensure the safeguarding of these vulnerable individuals.  We are still in the midst of 
obtaining consent from parents of parish children to authorise or deauthorise the use of 
their images via photography or film. To ensure safeguarding of the said individuals, only 
the leaders and helpers of the Children's Liturgy group should be taking photos for the 
Good Shepherd social media site. Thank you, Julie. 
 

SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONE'S RESPONSIBILITY Our parish aims to ensure safety for all 
through a diocesan-approved recruitment process -Safer Recruitment of all Volunteers. 
Current volunteers that do not require a DBS check will need to undergo level 1 
safeguarding training. I will be approaching this task group by group, maybe starting with 
the musicians then moving on to others like the flower group for instance. This notice 
serves as an advance warning; more details will follow once I have collated a list of all 
current volunteers. Thank you, Julie.   
 

SAFEGUARDNG IN THE DIOCESE OF LEEDS - SURVEY Diocese of Leeds Safeguarding and the 
Catholic Safeguarding Standards Agency (CSSA) would like to hear your views on current 
Safeguarding practice and processes in our Diocese! The Survey is very short – just two 
questions – and it’s anonymous unless you choose to provide details. Please take a few 
minutes to share your thoughts before 15 July 2024. Survey and more information available 
at https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/safeguarding-in-the-diocese-of-leeds-please-tell-us-
how-were-doing/ 
 

CHURCH WEEKEND This year will be October Friday 11 to Sunday 13. Church weekend 
2024: Booking forms are in Church entrance. You are welcome. 
 

FLOWER ROTA  23rd. June.   Alan Oswin | 30th June.  Rita Alston | 7th July. Vacant 
14th July.  Mary Livesey |21st July. Gerry Smith |28th July. Ivy Abram 
 

LEEDS DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES Friday 5 – Thursday 11 July.  Please book with 
Tangney Tours T: 01732 886666 Further information www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/lourdes-
pilgrimage/. 
 

WEEKLY ONLINE MEDITATIONS FROM THE BRIERY Join us for a short meditation on the 
Sunday Gospel from 7.30pm to 8.15pm on Thursdays. The Zoom opens at 7.15pm for a 
chat. All are welcome. Register for Zoom link by emailing: admin@briery.org.uk or call 
01943 607287. 
 

CATHOLIC CARE are looking for support workers to join the team supporting adults with a 
learning disability in Todmorden.  Full and part time positions are available.  Please visit the 
website for full details https://catholic-care.org.uk/recruitment/latest-vacancies/ 
 



 

 

THINKING FAITH Exploring our Catholic Beliefs Time out for working Catholics, to enjoy a 
holiday together, pray and reflect on an aspect of their faith. This year’s theme goes back to 
the basics. Boarbank Hall, Cumbria 27 July – 3 August 2024. For more information see: 
www.boarbankhall.org.uk To book, email margaret@boarbankhall.org.uk 
 

FAITH FORMATION SOCIAL MEDIA We have set up new social media accounts for Lifelong 
Faith Formation and will be sharing upcoming opportunities, good news stories and 
updates. Please follow us on Twitter: @dolformation Instagram: @dolfaithformation 
Facebook: Diocese of Leeds Faith Formation 
 
NAZARETH FAMILY MINISTRIES SUMMER PICNIC Sunday 30 June, 12noon-4pm, St Mary & 
Monica’s Catholic Church, Bingley BD16 1SA. You're invited to the next Nazareth Family 
Ministries Summer Picnic. Bring a picnic and gather with other Catholic families for fun, 
friendship, cake, age-specific talks, and Eucharistic Adoration. Register here: 
www.linktr.ee/nazarethfamilyministries 
 
ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC COLLEGE, HUDDERSFIELD calls out for votes to get a share of Tesco’s 
Stronger Starts fund. We are delighted to share with you that we have been successful in 
participating for a cash boost from the Tesco Stronger Starts scheme.  Our project, “Musical 
Instruments for Break Time”  will help to fund the increase of the number of musical 
keyboards available at our school.  These keyboards will be used not only during music 
lessons but also during break and lunchtime, as students have been using them to support 
their wellbeing. 
Stronger Starts provides grant awards of up to £1,500 to local community projects, with a 
particular focus on children and young people. Three groups in every community have been 
shortlisted to receive grant awards and Tesco customers can vote for the group they think 
should take away the top award in their local Tesco store.   
All Saints is one of the groups on the shortlist in Huddersfield area in the following stores: 
We need your support as a customer to vote in the following Tesco stores from July to 
August: Huddersfield Main Store, Viaduct Street, Huddersfield. HD1 1RW 
Halifax Express, 215 Halifax Road, Huddersfield. HD3 3QP 
Marsh Express, New Hey Road, March, Huddersfield.HD3 4AH 
Customers will cast their vote using a blue token given to them at the check-out each time 
they shop. To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will 
receive one token per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order 
to receive a token. The project with the highest number of votes across our region will 
receive £1,500, the second placed project £1,000, and the third placed project £500.  Feel 
free to share this list of stores amongst your family, friends and neighbours within your 
community. 
Once voting has concluded in store, votes will be collated during the month of October, and 
we will be notified of the outcome of the public vote during early November. 
Mrs D Walker - Business Manager 
All Saints Catholic College 



 

 

This school continues to be 'Good' Ofsted 2022 
and judged 'Outstanding' by Diocesan inspection 2018. 
Love • Serve • Learn 
Bradley Road, Huddersfield, HD2 2JT 
T: 01484 426 466 W: www.aschc.co.uk 


